Reference no.: 574/2/2021

Professor Anatoly Zagorodny President

National Academy of Sciences of Ukraine

54 Volodymyrska Street Kyiv-30, 01601 **Ukraine** 

Budapest, 29 January 2021.

## Dear Professor Zagorodny,

Let me extend my most sincere congratulations to you on the occasion of your 70<sup>th</sup>birthday. Your dedication and lifetime commitment to science are highly valued.

Let me also wish you good health for the coming years and a continued dedication towards scientific research in Ukraine and worldwide.

Yours sincerely.

Tamás Freund